
  

 

  
 

NortonLifeLock Inc (USA): Merger with Avast (UK) - Informative Notice - 
Further Update 

 

16 March 2022 

Further to the FTSE Russell notice published on 18 February 2022, FTSE Russell notes the updated 
merger timetable published today by NortonLifeLock Inc and Avast. The Scheme is now estimated to 
become effective mid-to-late 2022. The terms of the merger remain unchanged. As of 25 February 2022, 
all regulatory conditions have been satisfied, other than approval by the Competition and Markets 
Authority. 
 
FTSE Russell will continue to monitor and will provide a further update once an updated timetable is 

published.  
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